
 

 
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CURRICULUM SUBCOMMITTEE 
LYMAN MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL MEDIA CENTER 

DECEMBER 15, 2009 
 

MINUTES 
 
 

Call to Order: 7:05 p.m. by Lori Jahoda 
 

Present:    Lori Jahoda, Darcy Battye, Melissa Hofmann 
 
Also Present:   Robert McGray, Stephen Salisbury, Robert Laskarzewski 
 
 Mr. Laskarzewski, LMS Principal, presented to the committee a summary 

of programs offered at the middle school, including an after school 
homework help program.  Busses are provided for students that use this 
program.  There is also a unit on the Holocaust in the eighth grade.  
Students research this historical event and a guest speaker presents on her 
experiences during this period.   

 
 Discussion on the eighth grade job shadowing project.  Mr. Laskarzewski 

reported that this is a positive experience for the eighth grades with 
support from the staff.  The only concern is the overlap of job shadowing 
projects done at the high school. 

  
 
Adjournment: 7:30 p.m. 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 

Lori Jahoda, Chair 


